GREASEWOOD SPRINGS
COMMUNITY SCHOOL

PRINCIPAL

MR. RICKY
LINDBLAD

GSCS is excited to
. introduce our new principal
GIVING VR to the community of

STUDENTS A . Greosewo?d Springs
Community School!

COMPETITIVE

START!

WE INVITEYOU TO COME JOINUS FOR A

CASUAL MEET AND GREET WITH OUR NEW

SCHOOL LEADER, HEAR HIS VISION FOR
GSCS, AND CONNECT WITH PARENTS.

LET'S START THIS CHAPTER OF SY 25-26
TOGETHER! WE LOOK FORWARD TO
MEETING YOU.

STARTING MONDAY JULY 14, 2025 IN
GSCS PRINCIPAL OFFICE.

HOME OF THE MUSTANGS

e (928) 654-3331 ' e BOX 89 orARe: WWW.GSCS-INC.NET



